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I am writing to object to the proposed Plasrefine Recycling facility, a 24/7 plastics reprocessing operation. Yes, 
recycling etc is very important, but placing it in the middle of a small town, in a residential area can cause 
grave risks to moss vale’s entire population and surrounding suburbs. Whilst it’s been advised to limit our 
exposure to the microplastics by â€˜spending more time indoors’, this also is an unrealistic expectation. The 
constant exposure to this, is hazardous to all residents, and will impact the environment in a negative way. The 
residents of Moss Vale value the quiet that this town has to offer. There are so many school in such close 
proximity, and this could be detrimental to our growing children, and community.  

I please urge you to reconsider this proposed plasrefine recycling facility going forward. 
 

 




